THE FAMILY ARE VERY SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE DEATH OF

Jean Elizabeth Porteous

ON 26 JANUARY 2024

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

19 FEBRUARY 2024 AT 2PM AT
ABERYSTWYTH CREMATORIUM

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
AT THE MARINE HOTEL, ABERYSTWYTH




Webcast available.
Details from niataylor055@gmail.com

Donations instead of
flowers may be made
to Christian Aid or

Amnesty International
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